Hurricane Sandy Information

The Borough of Bloomingdale’s Office of Emergency
Management is closely watching the track of Hurricane Sandy.
The storm is expected to bring heavy winds, rain and the
potential for flooding. Emergency crews will be ready and
placed on standby as the storm progresses.

The Police Department will be updating the residents with
announcements through the Swift Reach Reverse 911. To add
yourself to the Swift 911, please follow this link: Swift 911

During the storm, 911 should be used for emergencies only.
For all non-emergency calls, please call 973-838-0158.

For more information on planning and preparing for this
storm, please visit the following sites:

N]J Office of Emergency Management

FEMA

Red Cross Safety Checklist



http://bloomingdalenj.net/cit-e-access/webpage.cfm?TID=137&TPID=13048
http://bloomingdalenj.net/cit-e-access/webpage.cfm?TID=137&TPID=13048
http://ready.nj.gov/plan/hurricanes.html
http://ready.nj.gov/plan/hurricanes.html
http://www.ready.gov/hurricanes
http://www.ready.gov/hurricanes
http://www.redcross.org/images/MEDIA_CustomProductCatalog/m4340160_Hurricane.pdf
http://www.redcross.org/images/MEDIA_CustomProductCatalog/m4340160_Hurricane.pdf

